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Dear Provider: 
 
Optum Idaho is pleased to announce our next provider training to review the use of the ALERT 
Program within the Idaho Behavioral Health Plan Network.   
 
 
This training will specifically highlight: 
 

 ALERT: Algorithms for the Effective Reporting and Treatment 

 The Wellness Assessment Process 
o Submitting a Wellness Assessment 
o Algorithms associated with the Wellness Assessment 
o Interventions  

 Frequently asked question from providers when submitting a Wellness Assessment 

 Claims based Algorithm process 
 
 
Please join us for this web-based training by registering for one of the sessions on-line via 
optumidaho.com, under the provider tab and subheading trainings: 
 
Tuesday March 11, 2014 @ 2:30 p.m. MST 
Wednesday March 12, 2014 @ 11:00 a.m. MST 
Thursday March 13, 2014 @ 8:30 a.m. MST 
 
 
Thank you,  
 
The Optum Idaho Team

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 


